
Town of Waterboro 

Economic Development committee 

MINUTES 

May 25th, 2017 @ 6pm – Selectmen’s Meeting Room 

Attendees:  Lisa Crocker, Gary Lamb, Chuck Morgan, David Christiansen, Kristina 

Mariner 

Absent:  Jim Southworth, Kayla Mathon 

Old Business: 

 Discussion to continue regarding use of TIF funds. 

New Business: 

 Significant progress was made regarding where TIF funds might be 

used and the State Application Process.  Additional brainstorming to 

continue individually with results being reviewed at our next 

meeting, June 8th @6pm in the Selectmen’s Meeting Room. 

 

General Discussion: 

 None 


